
To: Dunwoody Village Residents, Families and Staff 

From: Kathy Barton, Director of Operations 
  Brandon Jolly, Director of Health Services 

 
Re: CONTINUED UPDATE RE. COVID-19 

April 20, 2020 
General Update 

Update: updates are bolded 
Residential living –   1 case on Campus – Retested to be cleared   
Skilled Nursing -     2 cases on Campus – Recovering 
  0 cases - Personal Care  
DV Employees -  5 cases – self-isolated at home    
DAH Employees-    2 cases – self-isolated at home  
COVID related deaths    as of 4/20/20 – 3 deaths  
 
We had no changes over the weekend. 
 

Information for Care Center Residents and Families 

Information for Independent Residents Please report any symptoms of fever with sore 
throat, congestion, and cough to Health & Wellness. 
 
Erin Price put together adult coloring packets and puzzle packets.  If you would like one please 
call her at 610-707-4898 and she will get a packet to you. Please leave your name, room number, 
and which packet you would like. 
 
On the back of the memo is a request for Pen pals with school age students.  If you like to write 
letters and have free time (don’t we all!) consider contacting them for a match.  Thanks to Erin 
and Carolyn for coordinating this! 
 
 Updates will continue to be provided as necessary and are posted on our website: 
www.dunwoody.org  if your family is interested in following this information. 

PLEASE EXERCISE VIGILANCE WITH HAND WASHING! 
We understand that these circumstances are difficult and appreciate your cooperation. 

 



PenPalsForLife: Give Back and Get Involved! 

 

 
Given the recent events with the coronavirus and the isolation caused by social 
distancing, our family is trying to do our part to uplift our community. We have 
started an initiative called “PenPalsForLife" to connect school-aged children with 
seniors. We are hoping to encourage our peers to become a “Grand-Friend”.  
 
A Grand-Friend has the privilege to be matched up with a person from a local senior 
care facility and can write to them a couple times a week via email to brighten up their 
day. A Grand-Friend can share uplifting stories, jokes, and pictures and truly make a 
difference in the lives of others.  
 
If you are interested in being matched up with a Grand Friend, please either contact 
Erin Price at 610-707-4898 or eprice@dunwoody.org or you may sign up directly on 
our website www.penpalsforlife.com by clicking on “Get Involved” and then 
“Seniors seeking a PenPal”. We look forward to having you as Pen Pals soon! 

Your Friend, 

Justin Green, Radnor High School Junior and Co-Founder  

Lisa Green, Radnor Mom and Co-Founder 
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